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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 44, S. 1995,
July 04, 1995 ]

RESUMPTION OF ACCREDITATION OF MEDICAL
CLINICS/HOSPITALS BY THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH OF THE
REPUBLIC OF CHINA

Pursuant to the attached letter from Director Lin, Shen Tzu, Consular Division,
TECO, dated 23 June 1995, the Department of Health of the Republic of China has
approved the accreditation of St. Martin's Polyclinic. Effective 19 June 1995, medical
examinations performed by the said clinic for overseas workers bound for Taiwan
will be honored by TECO.

For information and guidance.

Adopted: 04 July 1995

(SGD.) FELICISIMO O. JOSON, JR.
Administrator
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